
 

 

 

July 31, 2025 
 
 
Dear family and friends,  
 
It’s always a pleasure to stay in touch and share a few updates with you. 
 

Record-breaking support for the 11th Annual Charity Golf! 
We are thrilled to share that the 11th Annual Wing Kei Charity Golf will take place on August 12, 2025, at 
the Hamptons Golf Club. With the support of sponsors and community members, all 36 available teams 
have already been filled! We are so grateful for the support from the community members and partners. 
 
For those who cannot join us in golfing, we invite you to participate in the online silent auction, which will 
be held from August 1st to 1:00 PM on August 13th. From unique gifts to unforgettable experiences, there 
is something for everyone — and every bid brings us closer to our goal. Please visit 11th Wing Kei Charity 
Golf to register and start bidding. All funds raised will contribute to the Circle of Joy capital campaign for 
Wing Kei Highland Park. 

 
Recreation Program News  
It has been an exciting summer so far as our residents have enjoyed many visits from community 
performing groups, Stampede activities, and garden walks. The refreshing rain has irrigated our volunteer-
maintained gardens, and vibrant, colourful flowers are in full bloom on sunny days for all to enjoy. Wing 
Kei is looking for a couple of passionate, dedicated, year-round indoor gardeners for our chapel garden at 
GV or horticultural room at CH to assist with repotting, pest control, watering, and general care. If you are 
interested, please email volunteer@wingkei.org.  

 

 Joyful Notes Choir 

https://auctria.events/Wing-Kei-Charity-Golf-2025
https://auctria.events/Wing-Kei-Charity-Golf-2025
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 Happy 50+ Performance 
 

 Jiajia Music Flute Recital  
 

 Chinese Dances Performance - Calgary Charming Life Multicultural Arts Association 
 

Security Reminder 
We kindly remind all family members to make sure that no unauthorised individuals follow you into the 
Wing Kei building when entering with their access card. For everyone's safety and security, residents, 
visitors, and staff should each use their own authorised access. Thank you for helping us keep a safe 
environment. 
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Family Town Hall: Aug 6, 2025 
The upcoming Family Town Hall will be held on Wednesday, August 6, from 5:30 to 6:30 p.m. via Zoom. If 
you are interested in joining and have not yet registered, please complete the Registration Form by August 
4 and include any questions that you would like to discuss at the Town Hall. Please note that only general 
questions will be answered. If you have any personal questions, don’t hesitate to contact the unit manager. 
 
Thank you for your continuous support! 
 
You are my place of safety and my shield. Your word is my only hope.  
~ Psalms 119:114 
 
With gratitude, 
Kathy Tam 
Chief Executive Officer 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfCROdIgrk4r65pjMhLS_uL9DqYtmxS-lfYYwVWOouZn2eX-Q/viewform?usp=header
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfCROdIgrk4r65pjMhLS_uL9DqYtmxS-lfYYwVWOouZn2eX-Q/viewform?usp=header

